
 

Council has taken some measures to minimise potential contact with the Covid 19 virus.  

Member Clubs may find measures similar to these relevant when planning or carrying out Club 

activities. 

• The CHMC Annual General Meeting has been postponed until Saturday 24th October, and 

an application for this postponement has been made to the NSW Dept of Fair Trading. 

• The Committee has resolved that any Officers whose term of office was due to end 

before 24th October will continue in office until then. This resolution is necessary for 

Council’s continued functions to be performed legally. 

• Face to Face contacts are now prohibited as the Chief Medical Officer’s social distances or 

Government regulations must be observed.  

• CHMC has insurance cover for public liability, members/volunteers and 

executive/management committee. Should it hold or promote events, contrary to advice 

from relevant government authorities, which expose members and the general public to 

risk, including that of infection, it is likely our insurers may take issue and disallow claims. 

• Council will continue to provide services and disseminate information to its member 

Clubs, but the traditional means of doing this will necessarily change. 

• Council will limit the use of surface contact (for example posting hard copies of 

documents, handling of cash or cheques) to those instances where electronic 

communication is not possible. 

• Only where Clubs have been unable to provide Council with an email address, will contact 

instead be made by phone or surface mail.  

• Clubs are encouraged to establish safe communication networks amongst members so 

that those with good electronic communication abilities may pass information to those 

with lesser or no such ability. 

• Council will again contact member Clubs if any of the circumstances relating to 

management of Covid 19 change. 

 

 

THE DINKUM OIL #7 
A drop from the Council of Heritage Motor Clubs to keep you going 

For further information contact: 

Kathy Booby (CHMC Secretary) phone 0418 235  
 

More information about this, and other items of interest, can be found on Council’s website: 

www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au 

http://www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au/

